Minutes INSTEP planning meeting 11th May 2010 -31 Grendon Drive
Present Ted Roberts, Mick Walsh, Mark Francis, Richard Joyce, Wesley Groves, Robert Islip, Nick Brookes, Bryan Cooper.
Apologies Mike Johnson
The meeting opened with Prayer.
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and agreed and any matters arising would be dealt with as we moved through the agenda.

Correspondence

There were no items of correspondence or emails to report.

Treasurer’s Report
The 2009 accounts had been distributed with the minutes of 27th Jan.  The Instep accounts show a surplus at the year end of £1277.38.  There were also surpluses of £1466.50, £1197.52 & £100.00 on the walking group, CD fund raising and Musunda accounts respectively.  Mark confirmed that expenditure so far this year has been normal and the 3 breakfasts had made small surpluses.  Trudi Walsh, via Quality Fieldwork Services have been franking mail on our behalf, we benefit from the discount they get from the Post Office.  They have very kindly returned the most recent cheque for this cost to us as a donation to Instep.
Hollyfields Breakfasts
12/6/10 – Rob & Sue Cutler are unable to speak at the July breakfast.

Miriam & Peter Le Feuvre are also not able to speak.
Ted contacted Peter and Maureen Green but they too felt unable to speak on the chosen subject.

Ted has contacted Neil Le Tissier and he has agreed to speak on “Handling the uncertainties of life.

Phil Wilson of SCBC is to speak for 10 – 15 mins about the work he does at the Birmingham Children’s Hospital.

Andy & Gaynor Lyden will be providing the music and Ted is to ask them if they are happy to lead worship as well as bringing their own music to us.  Ted is also to enquire if they have any group songs to sing and if they need the projection equipment.
Bryan Cooper will not be there, Richard Joyce has agreed to look after the sound via the POD and Bryan will deliver the POD to Richard in due course.

27/11/10 – Robin Watson is OK for this date.

Dates for 2011

· 26/2/2011

· 11/6/2011

· 26/11/2011

Committee members have been asked to think of potential speakers and advise the chairman in due course.

Wesley has already made contact with John Price of Junction 10 and ids to ask about availability for Feb 2011 at the Hollyfields breakfast.  If this date is not suitable then perhaps either the June or November date will be.

Bryan Cooper is to approach Vic Gledhill from Walsall Community Churchfor one of the Hollyfields dates.

Names for our list so far include:-

Alan Pike

Neil Le Tissier

Prayer Breakfasts
24/4/10 – George Rd. Baptist.  Alan Pike was an excellent speaker and much appreciated by all who attended.  The numbers were a little disappointing at 28 but the food was good.

4/9/10 – St. Michaels Boldmere.  Ted has approached Peter Howell-Jones to see if he wants any background information regarding Men’s taste in music but so far received no reply.
St John’s Walmley have volunteered to host the first breakfast in 2011 on the 15th January and the Bishop of Birmingham will be our speaker.
The dates for 2011 are:-

· 15/1/2011

· 9/4/2011

· 10/9/2011

Richard Joyce is to approach his father in law, Bill Kimbery, with a view to speaking at a prayer breakfast.
Men’s Weekend 8-10/10/2010 – Cloverly Hall, Shropshire.
John Roman - confirmed for walk leader
Robin Watson - confirmed for morning meditation.

Alan Payne – confirmed for main ministry.

Cliff College 14th – 16th October 2011 – we have paid a deposit of £400 for 2011.   Bishop Andrew Watson of Aston. Has confirmed he will be our main speaker.  
Instep Website
The website has been updated with more photos.

Robert Islip will be moving house in due course and will not be attending committee meetings.  He is happy to continue updating the website on a remote basis.  The renewal fee is due shortly £7.03 which Robert will pay and be reimbursed in due course.  Robert suggested that we consider the “professional” version of the web site which would cost us about £48.60 for 2 years but would give us greater capacity, see below List of facilities included in Weebly Pro
Password-Protected Pages
 

Enable password protection to stop unauthorized visitors from seeing your website. You can require a password for your whole website, or just individual pages.

 

Customize the Weebly Footer Message
 

Now you can remove the "Create a free website with Weebly" link that is placed at the bottom of your website and replace it with text & links of your own, or nothing at all.

Audio Player
 

Upload and embed audio into your website in 1-step. Weebly's audio player makes it incredibly easy to add music, podcasts, or other audio files directly into your website.

Video Player new!
 

Weebly's video element will automatically convert video files for playback directly on your site. The player is completely unbranded so you can control the visitor experience. The player has seeking, volume control, and full-size options.

Embedded Documents new!
 

The embedded document element lets you choose a document file (such as as .doc, .pdf, .xls, .ppt) to be displayed directly in your site for your visitors to view, scroll through, or print. This is an easy way for visitors to view a document without requiring them to download it and open it on their own.

10 Sites per Account
 

Create up to 10 different sites under each pro account. All of these websites will have the pro features enabled. Standard Weebly accounts are allowed 2 sites per account.

 

Increased File Size Limit
 

The 5 MB file size limit placed on standard Weebly accounts is removed to allow 100 MB file uploads! We don't even place a limit to the number of 100 MB files allowed, so your storage capacity is virtually unlimited.

 

Premium Support
 

Our pro users receive the fastest response from our most qualified support staff. When support tickets are received by our system, pro users' questions are placed at the top of the queue.

 

Lots of Weebly Love
 

With your purchase, you also receive lots of Weebly Love :-) We truly appreciate your support and use the money generated from pro accounts to purchase more servers, hire additional developers, and grow Weebly's feature set to ensure it stays the most powerful website creator available.

We can discuss this at the next meeting.

A.O.B.

Mark suggested that we could produce some “business cards” for 2011 just giving a very brief outline of the programme of events, this would supplement our usual fliers.

Bryan is to look at the possibility of digital recording of the speakers which could then link into an improved web site with POD casts and downloads etc.

Richard intimated that he may co-ordinate the music for the September breakfast at Boldmere St Michaels in David West-Mullen’s absence.

Wesley Groves has decided to stand down from the committee, Nick Brookes from Falcon Lodge Chapel agreed to take his place .
Dates of next meetings for 2010 to be held at 31 Grendon Drive, (unless advised otherwise), 7:30pm start.

Wednesday
22nd September
2010

Wednesday
10th November 
2010

The meeting closed with prayer.
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